
 
Minutes from Recreation and Social Committee meeting 
Wednesday, January 13, 2021   
4:30 
 
Present: 
Elain Bodwell, Jess Minghella, Bob Soloman, Donna Carter, Lili Spinosa, Jen Macek, Chief Jon 
True 
 
We discussed Summer camp 2021 

• COVID concerns are sure to make camp very different this summer 
• Chief True spoke about Covid concerns and what will need to be done to make it safe 
• Numbers of campers will be down so we can keep cohorts smaller and Covid safe 
• Number of counselors will be less 
• Cohorts and counselors will not intermingle 
• no field trips 
• Jen Macek and Catherine Banister and Lili Spinosa will meet to discuss how to run a 

Covid safe camp and what activities will be able to happen. 
• Camp budget an cost will be determined 
• Discussed the use of the bathrooms at Sawyer Park and cleaning procedures 

 
Decided to discuss a spring Covid safe activity for the town next meeting. 
 
Next meeting Wednesday, 2/10 at 4:30 
 
Respectfully submitted 
Lili Spinosa 
 
 


